
Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your support with HBL - we have been impressed by the level of engagement 
from our students.  
 
From Monday 6th April, HBL will continue in the current format.  Every student must join 
the video at lesson start for every lesson so a register can be done.  The teacher will then 
either teach a new concept, or outline the continuation of the work / project.  The teacher 
will still be available online throughout, and address the class at the end of the lesson to 
ensure understanding / take any questions.  
Attendance is taken every lesson - therefore a minimum of 90% attendance still applies for 
all classes, including for Class 12 to graduate.  
 
 
Please support us in the following: 
 
- Ensure your child has a working headset and microphone; teachers are actively engaging 

students in questioning and discussion, however some students do not have a working 
microphone. 
 

- Ensure you follow up with them on their tasks so far and that they have completed and 
uploaded where relevant 
 

- Download 'camscanner' app for phones to help with taking photos of work and 
uploading; this can allow more working in books and on paper, and then upload to show 
what has been completed  
 

- Students must be alone in the room (no friends), and log in using their Dyatmika student 
account only 
 

- Students must not share links with friends or others not in that class 
 

- Students must not accept anyone else into a Hangouts Meet 
 
 
Feedback is welcome. 
 
Regards, 

‘ 


